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Our standard specifications Section 603.05 states that bar should be held in place by wiring at bar 
intersections. However, the subsequent sentence states that the bar should be held securely enough 
so that it will not be displaced during the placing and consolidating of the concrete.

We received the box of clips and discussed their use. We also inspected a precast plant in NJ that 
was using them for a non-delDOT job and discussed their performance with the plant staff.

Based on our observations of the clip when in use, we feel comfortable that it will provide a secure 
enough connection at the rebar intersections of like diameters to meet our satisfaction.

We have not seen the use of this clip in a lap slice application. We ask that any lap splices be 
brought to the attention of the DelDOT inspector prior to casting so that we may inspect the lap 
splices.
 
We have not seen the application of this products in the intersections of unlike bar diameters (#4 
bar intersection with a #6 bar). Although not common, it is not impossible. We ask that we inspect 
these situations as well before any casting operations.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.
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